
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
Tuesday 17th September 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

 
Spelling Shed for KS2 Pupils 

 
We use Spelling Shed in our KS2 classes to support our pupils to retain spelling patterns and 
rules. As part of their weekly English homework, pupils should log in and complete their set 
assignments (interactive spelling games). 

Pupils should login with their details at: https://play.spellingshed.com 

Please note that your child’s login details are available in their reading diary.  

Teachers will demonstrate how to use Spelling Shed in class before setting any homework. For 
further information, a user guide is available in the English section of our website. 

Please continue to look at Arbor every week for details on all of the homework that has been set 
for English. If you have not received your child’s login details, reading diary or if you have 
questions about accessing Spelling Shed – please contact your child’s English teacher for help 
and support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Ms. F. Simon 
Head of English  

 
 

https://play.spellingshed.com/

